
The district and selected architects are performing  
campus assessments of nine Santa Monica schools.  

You are invited to these online meetings,  
during which architects will guide discussions  

about what is working, what needs improvement  
and what those improvements might look like.

Projects selected by this process and ultimately approved by the SMMUSD 
Board of Education, will be paid for with approximately $100 million from 

Measure SMS passed by voters in 2018 for schools in Santa Monica.

YOUR INPUT NEEDED 
 CHANGES FOR 9 CAMPUSES!

AS WE CONSIDER

Grant Elementary School 
May 14, 6-8 p.m. 

Lincoln Middle School 
May 19, 6-8 p.m.

John Adams Middle School 
May 26, 4-6 p.m.

Will Rogers Learning Communty 
May 27, 4:30-6 p.m.
 
McKinley Elementary School 
June 2, 6-8 p.m. 

John Muir Elementary/SMASH 
June 3, 1:30-3:30 p.m. 

Edison Language Academy  
June 11, 3-5:30 p.m.

Franklin Elementary School 
June 16, 5-6:30 p.m.

Roosevelt Elementary School 
June 17, 4:30-6:30 p.m.

For updates on how to join meetings or who to contact for questions, go to  
http://www.smmusd.org/campusassessments 

http://www.smmusd.org/campusassessments

